
From: Robin Goodman   
Date: Thursday, November 12, 2020 at 12:12 PM 
To: Jeffrey.senese@saintleo.edu <Jeffrey.senese@saintleo.edu> 
Cc: Byers, Lauren <Lauren.Byers@floridaea.org> 
Subject: recognize faculty union 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 

Dear President Senese, 

  

I am writing to encourage you to recognize UFF as the official bargaining agent for the 

faculty at St. Leo's. 

  

The union has been in existence for nearly forty years, insuring that faculty have a voice 

and that hard-won faculty rights are protected. A pandemic is not a good time to leave 

faculty out in the cold. 

  

Thanks, 

  

Robin Goodman 
Professor of English 
Florida State University 
  

https://english.fsu.edu/faculty/robin-goodman 
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